
12/29/19 GIVING UPDATE
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L Last Week’s Giving $36,450
Last Week’s e-Giving $25,175
Needed Weekly $66,038
Received Year to Date $1,083,466
Needed Year to Date $1,122,642

M
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N
S Last Week’s Giving $5,337

Last Week’s e-Giving $2,497
Needed Weekly $7,302
Received Year to Date $104,948
Needed Year to Date $124,132

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

If you’re a guest, we invite you to take a gift bag as our way 
of saying “thank you”. Inside you’ll find information about 
the church, resources, and a certificate for a free drink at our 
espresso stand. Available at our Welcome Center in the lobby.

We want to hear from you! Fill out the Communication
form on the app or the Communication Card in the
seat-back in front of you. We would love to pray
for you and get you more information. 
Drop the card in the offering as it goes by.

Nursing mothers, a lounge is available
for you and your baby in the East 
Hallway, near the nursery. 
The worship service will be provided 
for you on a TV.

Finally, if you would like prayer for any reason, we invite you to 
come forward at the end of the service. We have a team of people 
ready to stand with you in prayer.

MISSIONARY UPDATE
JIM & BEV VANMERSBERGEN
AWANA MINISTRY

Dear Friends at Alderwood, 
What a wonderful time of year to 
rejoice in the miraculous birth of 
our Savior who came from Heaven 
to earth in the name of JESUS – the 
Lamb of God who takes away the 
sin of the world! (John 1:29b). What 

a humble, perfect sacrifice God made to pay the 
penalty for our sin. Stop and ponder once again on 
the fact that God, the Creator of the universe took 
on human flesh for you, for me, for our salvation. This 
great love and grace and mercy stirs an overflowing 
gratefulness in our hearts. This is why we REJOICE 
and celebrate CHRISTmas – nothing more, nothing 
less than JESUS! May we not let the busyness of the 
season rob us of the joy found only in Him. Let us 
use this season to bear witness of our Savior. May 
Christmas take on a fresh sense of awe and wonder 
like never before! 
Thank You
Our hearts are full of thankfulness as we once again 
express our gratitude to those who support us, both 
financially and in prayer. We are daily mindful of each 
gift to the ministry. Thank you to all who give from... 

Read More at alderwood.cc/missions or pick 
up a paper copy at the back of the auditorium



WWW.ALDERWOOD.CC

Church Office Hours:
M - Th: 8:30am - 4:30pm
F: 8:30am - 3:30pm

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036
425.774.7766

Service recordings and assisted listening devices are
available at the Welcome Center. Large print bulletins available.

EVENTS AND INFO

FOR EVERYONE

LIFE GROUPS BEGIN 1/12
Build strong relationships that will help you follow 
Jesus. Sign ups for Winter quarter start next week.

STARTING POINT - 1/12
Starting Point is the place to get started at ACC. 
A safe, helpful place to ask questions over free brunch. 
Held from 10am-12:30pm. 
Sign up at alderwood.cc/startingpoint

CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTIONS
Have year-end giving to apply to the 2019 tax year? 
Please postmark or give online by 12/31. The last day 
the office will be open is 12/30 if you’d like to drop off 
your giving. alderwood.cc/give

MEMORIAL SERVICE 
Norma Simonsen’s memorial will be held this Friday, 1/3 
at 7pm in the Manor.

MARRIAGE RETREAT - 5/22-24
Plan to attend with your spouse over Memorial Day 
weekend...held in gorgeous Whistler B.C. 
Watch for details, but “Save the Date” for now!

WOMEN

BREAKFAST IN THE MANOR - 1/11 AT 9:30
All women are encouraged to come for yummy food, 
soulful worship, and connecting with other women.

KIDS

DYNAMIC PRAISE KIDS CHOIR
Time is almost up to register your 2nd-5th graders! 
Get details and sign up at alderwood.cc/DPK

STUDENTS

SIGN UP NOW FOR WINTER CAMP!
•	 High School - 2/7-9 alderwood.cc/ignite

MORE AT ALDERWOOD.CC/EVENTS OR THE APP

To live and lead others to live

as everyday followers of Jesus


